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Comments: I am an Idaho resident, educator, and citizen concerned with the long-term viability of our forested

ecosystems. I write today to urge you to continue to protect the Nez Perce Clearwater NF as Wilderness. The

land under question represents some of the last refuges left in the lower 48 where the natural world

predominates. It is a place of solace, unique in our day, that should contine to be a beacon of what nature can

be, absent trammeling by motorized vehicles and chainsaws. 

 

The timber companies and motorized vehicle users and advocates of exploitation of our natural world have

enough. Just leave this one piece for the rest of us, why don't ya?


